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Newsletter Date: 28th June 2024 

This week we have written to you to share proposed changes to the timings of the school day from September 2024. 

This is to make sure we meet the minimum requirements of the government’s Department for Education (Dfe), who  

expect that children will be in school for at least 32.5 hours every week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I appreciate that this may affect you, for example in terms of childcare or working arrangements. For this reason, before 

making these changes to our school day from September 2024, we would like to hear any feedback you have. We are 

committed to engaging meaningfully with you about this so please do let us know if you have any comments. You can do 

this by emailing us at: admin@holbrook.coventry.sch.uk. Please ensure that you send your feedback to us by    

Friday 12th July 2024. 

 

In other news, we have had some AMAZING trips and experiences for children across the school recently. Year 2 have 

been to the beach, Reception spent a morning with ‘The Animal Man’ and Year 3 have visited Lunt Fort. Some of our 

Year 6 children have been away to Dol-y-Moch while others have enjoyed outings to Charlecote Park and Combe Park 

along with time on the climbing wall in school! Congratulations to our musicians who performed in the Coventry Music 

Trailblazers concert. Enjoy the photographs on the next page!  

 

I know you’ll join me in saying a HUGE thank you to all of our staff in school who work so hard to make experiences like 

these possible for our children. 

 

We are looking forward to lots more fun next week! 

 

Thank you for your support. Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mrs Bills  
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          8th June 2024 

What’s happening next week…? 

Monday 1st July PE-Year 1, Year 3 

Chris Rose Football Rally—Girls Match after school at Holbrook 

Cancelled Clubs—Football—Girls and Boys & Beats Club 

Tuesday 2nd July Reception trip to Ryton Pools 

Year 6 Beach Trip 

Year 2 trip to Think Tank Museum 

Caterpillar group trip to Hatton 

Wednesday 3rd July TRANSITION DAY. 

Thursday 4th July Nursery trip to Spencer Park 

Year 5 trip to Red Kangaroo 

Year 6 trip to Coombe Park 

PE-Reception, Year 4 

Ben Whelan Football Rally—Boys Match after school at Holbrook 

Cancelled Clubs—Rounders Club 

Friday 5th July Year 1 trip to the cinema 

Year 3 trip to The Wave 

Year 4 trip to Twin Lakes 

SPORTS DAYS  

Monday 8th July, PM Tuesday 9th July, 1.30pm Wednesday 10th July, PM 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 
3 

Nursery Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS AROUND THE LOCAL AREA 

FREE THEATRE PRODUCTIONS !  

 

 

 

 

Armed Forces Day Service and Parade on Saturday, 29th June 

2024 in Broadgate, Coventry. There will be a Church Service 

open to the public commencing at 10.30am in Holy Trinity 

Church. This will be followed by a short Parade into Broadgate 

which commences at 11.30am.  

The last day of school is Friday 

19th July. School re-opens after the 

summer holidays on 

Wednesday 4th September. 




